
IMPORTANT DATES

At the end of June, the Employee Assistance
Programme changed to the Northern Ireland Social
Enterprise Inspire. Please see the recent email sent by
the HR Team, as well as further info in the Members
area of the SFSU website. Your unique PIN for Inspire
is SGPFHUB.

EMPLOYEE ASSISTANCE PROGRAMME (EAP)

7 July: Thank you Day. Thank you all for
everything you do. 

24 July: 24/7 Samaritans Awareness Day 
(The Big Listen 2024). Remember, you are
never alone. 

30 July: International Day of Friendship. Here’s
to many more years of friendships formed in
SFSU. 

Self care: Even if it is 5
minutes, try to take
some time out for
yourself. You cannot
pour from an empty
cup. 

As we come into the summer months,
some of the SFSU office staff will be
taking annual leave. Please be mindful of
this and allow extra time for any queries. 

Wishing you all a fantastic summer and
lets’s hope the sun shines! 

Are you on       ? Follow us on southern_fsu for updates

https://learn.hscni.net/#/access/signin

